
From:                                                       Adrian Roberts  
Sent:                                                         03 August 2024 09:13 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   New runway 
  
I have tried to have my say on the website and it is unavailable! Please can I respectfully ask that my 
views are considered. 
  
We are deeply opposed to the additional runway proposals for many reason, such as 
disproportionate effect on carbon footprint, overcrowding of skies in the region and adverse effect 
on quality of life in a countryside area, where all that we have worked for in life is in our home, that 
could now be devalued and no pleasure in residing in. 
  
We suffer unacceptable levels of aircraft noise over our quiet village as it is, causing sleep 
deprivation and anxiety - please - no more! 
  
Thanks 
Adrian Roberts 
 
 


